
 
 

Read Write Inc. – books information 
 
As part of the Read Write Inc Programme we are really excited to have some lovely new reading books. 
The children will take home the same reading book that they read in their Phonics sessions. (This is a paper 
copy but please keep it in your child’s bookbag so that we can use them again.) The children will have 
three different opportunities to read the book in school. The first read, your child will use their teaching 
stick (lollypop stick) to point to the words as they read and we will be focusing on accuracy. The second 
read, your child will be encouraged to read with more fluency and for the final read we want to hear the 
children read it in a Storyteller’s voice. Prior to reading these books we spend time as a group looking at 
the words in the book and thinking about what they say and what they mean. We practise the words 
speedily before reading them in the book. This helps to increase the children’s fluency once they come to 
read the book.  
 
In the front cover, you will see a glossary of terms.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There is a page in every book called ‘Speed Sounds’. This highlights what sounds are the focus for each 
book. The children can use their teaching stick to practise reading these sounds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
The Story Green words are words that appear in the story that the children will be able to decode. We 
practise these before we read the book to help fluency. We use lots of expression and maybe an action, 
when appropriate, when reading these words. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Red words are words that are not always able to be decoded but are often found in early reading books. 
We practise these so that children can read them effortlessly. The children will practise with a partner, 
reading the words across the rows an then down the columns. We always challenge the children to 
challenge their friend too so they will point to the words in a random order and ask their friend to read. 
Then they will swap and the other child will read the words. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We find that once the children have practised the words that they will encounter in the book, it helps them 
to read much more fluently and accurately.  
 
When the children bring their book home, it is a celebration of lots of hard work in school and your child’s 
ability to read words accurately and speedily. 
 
Please continue to read the lovely, rich storybooks that you already do at home. This really helps the 
children’s imagination and to understand how a story flows. 


